
CAB ANNIVERSARY

Today I attended the visit by HRH the Princess Royal to Wokingham CAB offices
and to the Borough Council.

The Princess Royal thanked the volunteers and staff of the CAB for all their
excellent service over the years and talked a little about the 80th
anniversary of the national CAB.

The CAB introduced her to three people who had found CAB services most
valuable, to staff, supporters and many of the past and present volunteers
who make it all possible.

It was a pleasure to join in the day’s celebration and to associate myself
with the Princess Royal’s words for the CAB both local and national.

http://www.government-world.com/cab-anniversary/

